
Jericho School District Announces 
Spring Adult ESL Classes 

 
 
Adult ESL classes will resume this spring for parents of Jericho students. 
Federal funding offsets all costs for this program. The goal of this program 
is to improve communication between school and home. This is one of many 
steps that the district hopes will make all members of the community feel 
welcome in our schools.  
 
There are 2 Day Sessions planned – Level I from 9 :00 AM – 10:30 AM and 
Level II from 10:30 AM – Noon. 
 
The classes, which are held on Tuesdays and Thursdays, begin February 27, 
in the Middle School Conference Room B, and will run until April 17. 
(There will be no classes on March 29, April 3 and April 5.) 
 
To register, please e-mail caragoncillo@jerichoschools.org or call (516) 
203-3600 ext. 3410 and indicate which class you are interested in attending 
and your child’s name. Please also include your name, email address and 
phone number in the email. Space is limited so enrollment is on a first come, 
first served basis. Unfortunately, child-care services are not available. 
 
 


